
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Village Manager     Meeting Date:  2/25/25 

 

Title: Approval of Grade Beam Slab and Apron for the relocated "Cleary Building for Village 

Hall/DPW Expansion project. 

 

Issue: Does the Village Board accept the bid for $45,820 from Dan Wellhouse and Sons, Inc. to 

pour a slab and grade beam to anchor the relocated “Cleary” Building?  

 

Background and Additional Information: 

 

This will construct a grade beam concrete slab and apron to secure the relocated “Cleary” 

building as part of the DPW expansion project.    

 
 

 

Budget Impacts: $45,820 – From 2025 borrowings.   

 



Recommended Action: Motion to approve the contract for $45,820 from Dan Wellhouse and 

Sons, Inc to construct a grade beam slab on Village Hall property for the relocated “Cleary” 

Building.  

 

Attachments: 

 

a. Estimate from Dan Wellhouse and Sons, Inc for $45,820.  

b. Estimate from Scott Lamers Construction for $53,500. 


